Paddling for climate change

350.0rg International Day of Climate Action at Mono Lake 1is
Oct. 24 from 9am to noon.

Concerned about the effects of climate change in California’s
Eastern Sierra? This 1is your chance to participate in the
350.0rg International Day of Climate Action.

Meet at the Mono Lake Committee located on Highway 395 in Lee
Vining. Bring your family, your friends, and any canoes or
kayaks you might have. From there, it will be carpooling to
Navy Beach and, weather permitting, get out on the water to
take a picture of our boats spelling out the number 350 on
Mono Lake in front of the Sierra Nevada Mountains.

The picture of this message from the Eastern Sierra in support
of a strong international climate treaty will join the call
from over 4,500 similar actions happening Saturday around the
world in at least 172 countries.

Signup up on 350.org or contact the Mono Lake Committee at
(760) 647.6595 or info@monolake.org if attending.

For more information, visit www.monolake.org.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2009/10/paddling-for-climate-change/

